
Dear Mr. Van Reed, 
 
I looked over your website and instantly recognized a favorite home I drive by in my local 
travels. The home off of Rocksville Road in Holland. Portfolio file # 2875. 
 
You have done it great justice. I can never get enough of its views. I live about a half mile from 
the home and marvel at its creativity.  
  
Yes you may use my comments on the Rocksville Road house under testimonials. I continue to 
slow down and marvel at the transformation. 
  
Here is the link I told you about concerning our Phase II work and our virtual exhibit of the work 
Exposing the Beams. Our use of the W.E.R. process was noted and awarded in historic circles. 
Our virtual exhibit continues to get an unprecedented number of hits. Phase III begins in January 
of this year and will continue for about 18 months. Exterior plaza first and then interior this time 
next year. I will also try to do a  virtual exhibit on this as well. 
  
http://pearlsbuckhouse.wordpress.com/ 
  
Thank you for your interest in the Pearl S. Buck National Historic Landmark Home. I hope you 
and your party return for a full interpretive tour! 
 
Thank you for your wonderful letter and your recognition of all that is done to keep the estate 
and legacy of Ms. Buck thriving. 
 
Thank you for your interest, 
  

WÉÇÇt  

Donna Carcaci Rhodes  
Curator     
Pearl S. Buck National Historic Landmark Home 
 
 
 


	Donna 

